
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Learning Resources for Year 1 

As you are aware, school is now closed to all but vulnerable and key worker children. 

During the last period of isolation the Year 1 children were given exercise books to 

use to record their home learning activities. 

Miss Jewitt has marked the books that have been returned and we would like these 

to go out again to be used by the Year 1 children.  

Your child’s pack can be collected from a table outside of the main reception at the 

following times: 

 Monday 4th January between 3.30-5.00pm 

 Tuesday 5th January between 8.30-9.30am 

 

Please ensure that you adhere to social distancing at all times whilst on the school 

site. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ashton 

Headteacher 
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